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CONFERENCE: WOMEN UNDER THE CRIMINAL JUSTICE SYSTEM

Dear Albie

On behalf of the Centre for Criminal Justice we wish to thank you

for speaking at our conference on women under the criminal justice

system, and for contributing to its success.

You may be aware that we plan to publish the proceedings of the

conference in the form of a book. We would very much like to in-

clude your paper in the publication. Please inform us as soon as

possible if you would be willing to have your paper included in

the book. All contributions received are subject to the editors'

right to make changes in order to bring the contribution in line

with the-rest of the publication.

Should you wish include your paper, please make any alterations

and send the completed version to us as soon as possible, but be-

fore 15 April 1993. A11 contributors are required to use the

format of the South African Law Journal. (See attached copy of

format).

Should you experienced any problems please contact us at the fol-

lowing numbers:

Saras Jagwanth : (0331) 955159
Brenda Grant : (0331) 955033

PJ Schwikkard : (0331) 95503

Yours faithfully
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The Centre is committed to thefurtherance
ofhuman rights through the law.  


